GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB

326 GREEN OAKS DRIVE

COLUMBUS, MS 39705
662 328 3879

BRRRR!!! The Fall and Winter seasons have turned out to be very wet and cold. This
could arguably be the coldest winter in the last 5 years that we have encountered. Please
understand when the greens are covered it is for their protection. The covering and
uncovering is very labor intensive, the only way to cover and uncover is with volunteer
help. Anyone wishing to help please leave your name and phone number in the Pro
Shop, with your help we will be able to uncover more greens and get them covered
quicker when freezing weather arrives.

We are locking for volunteers to help on the Tournament Committee. No pay, thankless
job, but when you have a successful tournament there is a sense of accomplishment.

Our annual meeting will be the first Tuesday in April if you or any member in good
standing would like to run for the Board of Directors please sign up in the Pro Shop. The
job is another thankless one but you can be of service to Green Oaks and the Members.

The Board knows that the Holiday Season has just passed and the Tax Season is here
now and with the wet and cold GOLF is not on your mind. If you are in arrears on your
dues and they are 30 days past due a $20.00 late charge will be added to your bill. Please
contact a Board Member and they will work with you to bring your dues current.

While you are cleaning out your cart shed and/or bag and feeling SPRING FEVER is
starting to overcome Cabin Fever. You are shining your clubs and you find a club that
was found on the course please turn it in so we may get it back to its owner. Remember
Spring is just short weeks away.

Some people play no matter the weather and others are counting off the days until we
have that call from a friend and they say lets go get a round in.

Web: www.greenoaksgolf,com
Facebook: Green Oaks Golf Ciub
Twitter: @greenoaks



